Patoka Valley ARC Meeting
8 November 2022

Meeting was called to order at 7 PM by vice president Ron Hickman. Pledge of Allegiance
opened the proceedings followed by prayer offered by Mike Maffenbeir.

Attending were:

Mike Vogler
Craig Vogler

Ken Smith
Stephen Goins
Mike Maffenbeier
Mark Hunefeld
Linus Mann

Phil Smith

Bob Barnett

Ron Hlckman

Rebounds was not open for business at meeting time. No one was informed that the restaurant
would not be open for the club meeting.

Meeting convened at Headquarters Bar and Girill.

Meeting agenda was to be the nomination and election of officers for the new year. No quorum
was present. No official business was conducted. Nomination and election of officers was
postponed until the December meeting.

December meeting is to be held at Headquarters Bar and Grill 13 December 2022.

There will be no club Christmas party during the December meeting as no plans were known to
be made.

Date for the winter field day was looked up and confirmed. Plans to be discussed at the
January 2023 meeting.

Meeting was concluded and adjourned at 7:24 PM.

Submitted by Ron Hickman



